
EXTRACT FROM 
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING 

CW#06-14 HELD APRIL 23, 2014 
 

__________________________ 
 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION AND ANY ACTION DEEMED NECESSARY 
__________________________ 

 
DELEGATIONS 
 
Paul Nolis, 49 Muirhead Crescent, addressed Committee regarding the servicing of the 
Muirhead Crescent area and referred to statements contained in the report written by 
staff which he had concerns with, such as the definition or lack of definition of a hazard 
in the legislation and that municipalities were not obligated to remove hazards to the 
moraine and its environment. He provided further comments relating to the Town’s 
septic tank construction standards; By-law No. 128-04; documentation and legislation 
from the Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing; and the high aquifer vulnerability for 
a portion of Muirhead Crescent. Mr. Nolis stated, in his opinion, the Town was obligated, 
legislated and expected to protect the environment and that the costs associated with 
this work be absorbed by the Town. He requested Council make the right decision for all 
taxpayers to protect the environment and install municipal services on Muirhead 
Crescent. 
 
 
17. Servicing of Muirhead Crescent Area – (SREIS.14.011)  
 
 Moved by: Councillor Beros 
 

That SREIS.14.011 regarding the servicing of Muirhead Crescent Area be 
received for information purposes. 

 
        Carried 
 
 


	That SREIS.14.011 regarding the servicing of Muirhead Crescent Area be received for information purposes.

